
 

 

Dear families, 
 
As you will be aware we are required to offer all students two onsite LFT tests at the start of the next 
academic year. You should have already received a link for you to provide your consent for your daughter to 

have the LFT test. If not you can access it  HERE.  Only students that have parental permission will be tested. 
The deadline for parental permission is Friday 13 August.  

To limit disruption to the start of the term we are inviting students with parental consent to have their first LFT 
test the week before they fully return. I have detailed below the dates and times for each year groups testing: 

Tuesday 31 August 2021 

 

 

Wednesday 1 September 2021 

9.00 – 10.30 Year 9 & Year 10 
11.00 – 12.30 Year 11 
1.30 – 3.00 Sixth Form 

 
Testing will take place in the academy gym. If students can arrive promptly during their allocated 
time and make their way directly to the gym. The second test will take place during the first week of 
term. Students will be given an NHS registration card that will enable parents to access the results. 
Any students who have a positive LFT test result will be contacted immediately, to enable a full PCR 
test to be arranged.  
 
After the onsite LFT testing all students will be provided with home testing kits on a regular basis as 
has been the case this term. 
 
Wishing all of our students and families a lovely summer break 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Galan 
 
Associate Headteacher 

 

10.00 – 12.30 Year 7 
1.30 – 3.00 Year 8 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gwIOXDTtvU-BwQKAxs9n_h1mTjRz8NRFqxYHy_L9CrpURVoyRTlQNVczRUpVVUtYUE1BMDZXUE0zTS4u

